
2. ORDER OF BUSINESS

To note the update from the Development Management Manager in
respect of the recent approval of NPF4 by the Scottish Parliament and
intended timescale for adoption by Scottish Ministers, and the letter
issued by the Chief Planner which provides, amongst other things, that it
is expected that the approved NPF4 should be treated as a significant
material consideration in decision making prior to adoption.


